
From: Admin User [mailto:lundy-nh@comcast.net]  

Sent: Thursday, October 4, 2018 12:13 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject: SEC Hearing Durham NH 10/11/18 

October 4, 2018 

 New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee 

Pamela G. Monroe, Administrator  

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

Dear Committee Members, 

We are writing this letter because we will unable to attend your upcoming hearing 

in Durham. 

Many years ago the Town of Durham resoundingly rejected a proposal for an oil 

refinery.  The community felt that it would have a profound negative effect 

visually and environmentally on the historic pristine Durham Point area and the 

Great Bay Estuary. 

We and many others believe that the Eversource proposal will have a similar 

negative effect.  Of major concern is the visual impact of the new towers, the jet 

plowing across Little Bay and the impact to the area from the construction.  We 

urge you to select another routing for the power lines. 

Sincerely, 

 Jere Lundholm 

Harriet Forkey 

104 Piscataqua Road 

Durham, NH 03824 

mailto:lundy-nh@comcast.net

